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PROJECT UPDATE   A Review of MSA Projects in Your Community  
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Jim Holz, AICP 
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January 6, 2025 

 
 
 
 

 
 
COMMUNITY CHANGE GRANT – PROJECT #08884014 

 

The application has been submitted and we are awaiting a response from EPA. 
 

BRIC FUNDING – PROJECT #08884015 

 
FEMA has released the NOFO indicating that in this grant cycle, $750 million is available to the 
Building Resilient Infrastructure and Communities (BRIC) grant program. There is a $150 million 
funding cap on the total available BRIC funding to any applicant. The application period is open 
from Jan. 6, 2025 – Feb. 28, 2025 (3 p.m. ET).  
 
The funding team is in the works of beginning the application on the FEMA GO, finalizing the 
application qualitative worksheets, and setting up a meeting with HSEMD to continue the 
application process.  

 
RAIL YARD BROWNFIELD  
 

Eocene has finalized their report and reviewed it with Dylan.  They have provided options for next 
steps with cost estimates for each of those options. 


